
 

 

 

 

Notice to trade 

 

 

 

•  08/11/2021: General Rate Increase 

 

In order to continue ensuring the availability of containers and space every week to transport sensitive goods, 
a revaluation of freight rates will be applied to all destinations of West Africa as from November 8, 2021 from 
Portsmouth and Antwerp. 

The applicable amounts will be:  

Containers REEFER :   

POL : PORTSMOUTH and ANTWERP 

POD : DAKAR-ABIDJAN-TEMA-DOUALA :  + 250 EUR / 40’RH 

 

 

We thank you for your good support 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TRANSIT FRUITS / EAGLE, Marseille, France 

October 6th, 2021 


